
 

 

 

 

Legal Services  
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Earl St 
Coventry CV1 5RR 

PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS  

STATION CAR PARK ACCESS ROAD 2022 

 

Notice is hereby given that, Coventry City Council ("the Council"), pursuant to its powers under the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended), propose to make the following Traffic Regulation 

Orders ("the Orders").  

 

The Orders are proposed as part of the changes to facilitate the Coventry Station Master Plan.  

The Coventry Station Master Plan works include the creation of a new station building, canopies 

and footbridge, a multi-storey car park, a transport interchange, and related highway works to 

improve the capacity and accessibility of the station.  These orders will assist to maintain access to 

the Station Car Park.  

 

The Orders proposed are:-  

 

i) City of Coventry (Station Car Park Access Road) (Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2022  

 

The effect of this order shall be to prohibit motor vehicles from waiting (parking) on the station car 

park access road, which connects Eaton Road with Warwick Road (A429). This will assist to 

prevent traffic using the road from being obstructed. 

 

ii) City of Coventry (Station Car Park Access Road) (One Way) Order 2022  

 
The effect of this order shall be to only permit vehicles to travel in a westbound direction (from 
Eaton Road towards Warwick Road (A429)) on the station car park access road.   

 

A copy of this Notice, the draft Orders, plans and Statement of Reasons for proposing to make the 

Orders may be inspected on the Council’s website at www.coventry.gov.uk/tro.   
 
Any person requiring further information in connection with the Orders should, in the first instance, 
contact Hakan Bikim of the Council's Transport Delivery Team, during normal office hours on 
telephone number 024 76976749. 
 
Any objections to the making of the Order should be forwarded in writing to Mr R Parkes, Place 
Team, Legal Services, PO Box 15, Council House, Coventry CV1 5RR, or via email to 
'rob.parkes@coventry.gov.uk'. Any objection must state the grounds on which it is made and must 
be forwarded by no later than 17th February 2022 
 

Colin Knight  
Director for Transportation and Highways 
Council House 
COVENTRY  
 
Dated: 27th January 2022 
 

     
 


